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AGENDA


Minutes of previous meeting/business arising


Preparations for New Year’s Eve (at Dudley Page & Caffyn Park), Lorna Bussell-Divisional Manager Waverley Council


Update on Burge Street trees - Presentation by Divisional Manager- Dan Joannides, Waverley Council 


Proposed Wine and Tapas bar 767-771 OSH Road


Any traffic complaints?


General Business


THIS IS A PUBLIC MEETING


 ALL WELCOME!








Kimberley Reserve Scout Hall


Military Road, near Old South Head Road





thursday 17 November 2011


7.30pm – 9.30 PM





Vaucluse 








PRECINCT MEETING
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�
WARD COUNCILLORS


Sally Betts, (Lib.)


Phone 9369 8000


Email sallyb@waverley.nsw.gov.au


Leon Goltsman (Lib.) 


Phone 0424 379 079�Email leong@waverley.nsw.gov.au 





Miriam Guttman-Jones (Ind.) 


Phone 9371 1412�Email � HYPERLINK "mailto:MiriamGJ@waverley.nsw.gov.au" ��miriamgj@waverley.nsw.gov.au�











Waverley Planning Review- 


DCP and LEP


Council is currently undertaking the Waverley Planning Review which includes the preparation of a new comprehensive Local Environmental Plan (LEP) and a review of the current Development Control Plan (DCP). The review is in response to the NSW Governments Planning Reforms which requires all Councils in NSW to prepare a new LEP based on a standard format, known as the ‘Standard Instrument’. 


Public exhibition of the draft documents will be held during October and November 2011. All property owners and precincts will be advised of the review by way of letter and ad in the local paper and invited to view the exhibition material at Councils Customer Service Centre, Library or on Councils website and make a submission. 


              � HYPERLINK "http://www.waverley.nsw.gov.au" ��www.waverley.nsw.gov.au�








Support your precinct and have your say in the community








